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Heller Secures $1 Million for Carson Freeway Construction
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) secured $1 million for the construction of Phase 2 of the Carson Freeway.  The funding was included in the Departments of Transportation, Housing and Urban Development, and related agencies Appropriations Act for fiscal year 2008 (H.R. 3074).

“Living in Carson City, I have watched the construction of the Carson freeway linger.  The construction of the freeway will reduce congestion and provide a safer downtown for Carson residents,” said Heller.  

Phase 2 of the Carson Freeway project will add 4.9 miles of controlled access freeway from US 50 East to the southern connection at the existing US 50 West at the Tahoe Juncture / Carson Street intersection.  Funding for this project is the beginning of the initial funding process in Congress.  The U.S. Senate is expected to take up its FY08 Departments of Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and related agencies Appropriations bill in the near future.
“I look forward to working with Senators Reid and Ensign to ensure this project is included in the final appropriations legislation,” added Heller.
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